
CONVENTION MEETING JULY 7TH, 2016  MIKE AND WENDY MEEHANS HOUSE. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Pat LeStrange, those present were Rich and 
Lois Martin, Bob and Toni Sabino, Bill Downing, Lucille Chaballas, Joanne Seiler, Mike 
and Wendy Meehan, Bill and Donna Jesse, Paul Schroll, Joe and Arlene Kubat, and 
Walter Strohmaler, also joining the meeting by FaceTime was Harriet LoPiccolo. 
 
Future meeting places was discussed, it was decided that the August meeting will take 
place after the picnic on August 14th. 
 
Lois stated that pre registration forms need to be filed by September and sent to CTCI 
for approval. The company Constant Contact was discussed to be used for keeping 
track of registration, monies etc. 
 
Finance—— We need a corporate ID to open a business bank account, a vote of the 
board of directors was taken to add Paul Schroll onto the bank account for the 
convention, Paull Schroll, Carol Ehm and Pat LeStrange would be incharge of the 
account.  Startup funds would be $1,500 from CTCI, $ 500.00 for audio/vidio and $500 
from other clubs.  At the end $1,500 will go back to CTCI. 
 
Early bird ads will be used to advertise, need to find out how many pages we can use. 
 
Budget for commities, Mike Meehan had a rough budget worked up to start. 
 
Volunteers responsibilities were discussed, chair person for a tricky tray and 50/50s are 
needed 
 
Mike Meehan said he will do the driving event 
 
Wrist bands for cookout, welcome desert were discussed. 
 
Lucille Chaballas spoke about the prices for different tours and different ideas of thing to 
do were discussed. 
 
Joanne Seiler showed proof of logo that will be on shirts, samples should be ready by 
Julys club meeting. 
 
Meeting was closed at 8:45 PM. 
 
 


